
SARDIS LANE BRIDGE 
REPLACEMENT PROJECT	
The real estate phase is now underway.  This project will replace the 
existing pedestrian and vehicular bridges on Sardis Lane over the 
McAlpine Creek tributary stream with a single bridge.  
 

See reverse for details.



>>  VISIT
CharlotteFuture.com/bridges

>>  ATTEND
community meetings and share your ideas

>>  PARTICIPATE
in surveys

>>  COLLABORATE and COMMUNICATE
with city planners and project managers

WE’RE IN THIS TOGETHER, CHARLOTTE

Engineering & Property 
Management 

600 East Fourth Street
Charlotte NC 28202-2861

The real estate phase is now underway. ​​​​This phase involves 
acquiring the property rights needed to build and maintain the 
improvements identified during the design phase. Affected 
property owners will be contacted by an agent. With federally 
funded projects such as this, it is typical for the process to 
take a year or more. The project should enter the bid phase in 
early 2020, when the City will conduct a competitive bidding 
process to procure the services of contractors to build the 
project.  Construction should begin during late summer or fall 
2020. 
 
This project will replace the existing pedestrian and vehicular 
bridges on Sardis Lane over the McAlpine Creek tributary 
stream with a single bridge.   
 
If you have any questions please contact the project manager 
Allison Brickey at 704-621-5916 or  
abrickey@charlottenc.gov. 


